
 
 

Memo No.: 38/NOTICE/PL/21-22 Date: 15th March, 2022 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

This is to notify all concerned that applications for admission related refund for 

the Semester 2nd, 4th and 6th of academic session 2021-22 must be submitted to 

college office by 31st March 2022 3 P.M. to Sri Arup Mandal, Accountant. No 

application for refund will be accepted thereafter. 

 

 

DR. SRABANTI BHATTACHARYA 

                                                                                                                    Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


